
Please join the Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR) and 

the Department of General Services (DGS) for a community 

meeting and discussion regarding the future of Fort Lincoln 

Park and Theodore Hagans Cultural Center. Your attendance 

and feedback are greatly appreciated. For more information:  

FtLincolnCM.splashthat.com

Thursday
July 28, 2022
6:30 pm – 8:00 pm
Virtual Online Meeting 
Contact: Brent Sisco at (202) 615-9824 or 
at brent.sisco@dc.gov
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